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Birthdays this week            

Happy birthday to Oliver L and Francesca A.  Hope you had/will have an amazing day! 

 

 

Weekly Challenge Number 11 – Games 

Games 

 

  Please go to our Facebook page to see all the amazing photos. 

 

 

Keeping children Safe 

New links have been added to our website in the Mental Health and Wellbeing section which 

you may find useful.  There is information about keeping children safe online and from abuse. 

Please take a look! 

 

 

 

School is now open to all key worker children and children in Pre-School, reception, 

year 1 and year 6 

 



Summer Holiday Sport Club  

 

There are still a few spaces left for your child(ren) to participate in our fantastic 

Summer Holiday Sport Club. 

The club is open to all current Reception to Year 6 children (Year 7 in September) 

Spaces are limited and offered on a first come first served basis so don’t miss out!! 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



Year Group Picnics/Sports Day Next Week 

 

                                                       
 

Pre-School – 29th June 11 am races, 12pm picnic and leave by 12.45pm 

(Graduation photos will be taken as well) 

If your child normally attends in the morning, they may arrive at 9 or 11, it is up to you. 

Year R – 29th June 1pm picnic, 1.45pm races and leave by 3pm. 

Year 1 – 30th June 1pm picnic then races from 2pm. Leave by 3pm. 

Year 2 – 1st July 11am races, 12pm picnic and leave by 12.45pm. 

Year 3 - 1st July 1pm picnic, 2pm races and leave by 3pm. 

Year 4 – 2nd July 1pm picnic, 2pm races and leave by 3pm. 

Year 5 – 3rd July 1pm picnic, 2pm races and leave by 3pm. 

Year 6 – 7th July 12pm picnic, 1pm races, 2pm fun water fight (if warm). Pick up at 3pm.  In 

school in the morning for those who are attending at the moment. 

 

If you are joining us you will be able to collect your child’s school books as well.  If you 

cannot attend, we will contact you to arrange a convenient time for you to collect them 

or for us to deliver. 

 

Whole School Art Project 

Please bring any painted pebbles with you on picnic/sports day sessions and give to a member 

of staff and keep sending in those fab photos for the canvas. 

 
                             

Government Test and Trace Information 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please find below a reminder 

of the days and times of the 

Year Group Picnics/Sports 

Days at School next week. 



 
 

 


